
As a resident of Multnomah County and a person who works in a public building, I am in full support of SB 554. As a person who has 
lived through two school shootings, one in middle school and one in my final year of college, and now working in education it is 
imperative to me that this bill be passed. I believe it is my right as a constituent of this county to feel safe as I enter the building I 
work in - without the passage of this bill it is impossible for me to feel safe knowing that concealed handguns could be carried by 
anyone I encounter. I thus fully support SB 554. 


